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Breakfast BBQ  
The Breakfast BBQ this year will be held on Friday 7th April.  The BBQ 
begins at 8am and goes through to 9 am. 
 
The Breakfast BBQ is held each year to raise funds for our World Vision 
sponsored child Htet Wai Yan Oo who lives in Myanmar.  Games at the 
stalls will cost $1 or $2, so bring plenty of change. 
 
There will also be a second hand stall so any unwanted books, toys, 
puzzles or games that you don’t want can be sent along to Mrs Scott 
(in Room 14) from now on so they can be priced.  
 
The ever popular cake stall will also be run and we would love any 
baking and home made sweet for this stall.  Please also send to Mrs 
Scott Thursday or early Friday morning. 
 
PB4L Survey 
Our PB4L team is conducting a short survey to get parent’s views on 
PB4L within the school.  It is available through the following link:  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/X9FGCFR 
The link can be written into your web browser, copied from the website 
version of this flyer, or from a post on 29 March through our Facebook 
page.  Paper copies are also available from the office.  The survey 
period runs until 6pm Sunday 9 April. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


